
                                                                                        
 

Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ 
T: 01543 421850   E: office@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk  
 

14th March 2019 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 

SATs Meeting – Thursday 28th March 6.00pm 
SATs week – 14 – 18th May 

 
I am sure that you are more than aware by now that the time for your child to sit their 
Standard Assessment Tests (SAT’s) is fast approaching. There is no doubt that it is an 
important time in their educational career and meeting the national standard/expectation in 
these tests is closely linked to future targets and even outcomes at GCSE level.  
 
The children have been working hard in all National Curriculum areas throughout their time 
here at Chadsmead and over the coming weeks we will be preparing them further for the 
challenges of their SATs which will be in English and Maths.  
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to receive further information about the SATs 
and also give you the chance to ask any questions you may have relating to them. We 
have therefore organised a ‘SATs Evening’ where you are invited to come along to school 
to hear a short presentation, see the 2018 papers and look at how results will be reported 
to you.  We will also make suggestions of how you can help at home. 
 
The meeting will be Thursday 28th March at 6.00pm.  
 
I sincerely hope that you are able to make the meeting and would be grateful if you could 
confirm your attendance by returning the slip below as soon as possible.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 28th March. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Mr A Stevens 

Year 6 Teacher 

 

Child’s Name ___________________________      Class ______________ 

 

I confirm that I will / will not (please delete accordingly) be attending the Year 6 SATs 

Meeting on Thursday 28th March 2019 at 6.00pm.  


